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Dear Resident/Business Owner 

Robinsons Road Level Crossing Removal Project – construction update 

We’re getting on with the job of removing the dangerous and congested level crossing 
at Robinsons Road, Deer Park by building a road underpass under the rail line.   

The level crossing removal works at Robinsons Road in Deer Park are ramping up to open the new road 
underpass by 2023. Works are well underway to build the new road alignment and construct the new 
shared use path. 

Upcoming changes to the way you travel  

 Intermittent lane closures on Robinsons Road and Quinn Street: throughout early June there 
will be short term intermittent lane closures on Robinsons Road and Quinn Street to locate 
services. 

 Closure of Quinn Street: in late June, Quinn Street will be closed at the intersection of 
Robinsons Road for 24/7 works for up to three weeks. Robinsons Road will remain open. More 
information will be available soon. 

Throughout June, we will: 

 locate services on Quinn Street 

 continue construction of the tanking slab that will prevent the new underpass from flooding 

 continue construction of the shared use path and drainage next to the new road alignment 

 install cladding panels on the shared use path  

 continue construction of the new road pavement. 

What to expect 

 Works Monday to Friday, between 7am and 6pm and Saturday from 7am to 1pm. 

 Work outside normal construction hours between 6pm and 5am from 23 May to mid July 
within the new road alignment. 

 Construction noise and activity, with construction vehicles and equipment in operation. 
 Reduced speed limits and traffic management will be in place throughout the project area. 

Weather conditions may affect our progress. 

Keeping in touch 

 View our website disruptions page levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/disruptions 

 Subscribe to SMS alerts on traffic and construction impacts text ROBINSONS to 0458 456 456 

 Visit our social media pages @levelcrossings 

 Contact our 24/7 call centre on 1800 105 105 or contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 

Regards 

The Robinsons Road Level Crossing Removal Project Team 
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